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Expression of Interest in Being a Classroom Representative in 2017 

Research has shown that children whose parents are actively engaged with their education do better 

and are happier at school. Each class has one or two parent classroom representatives to help the 

classroom teacher keep parents informed about and become involved in their child’s learning.  

Classroom Representatives may: 

• Provide support to the class teacher 

• Become a communications channel to communicate messages from classes or school 

groups, such as the P&C regarding social gatherings, fundraising activities, etc. 

• Support organised events, including the school disco, bake sales, excursions, etc. 

• Prepare and maintain a class contact list 

• Be a contact for new families 

• Arrange class social events to help parents get to know each other 

If you are interested in being a Classroom Representative in 2017, please provide the details below.  

Your Details 

Please provide your contact information. 

Your name: ____________________________________________ 

Your email: ____________________________________________ 

Your telephone number: ____________________________________________ 

 

Your Nominated Classrooms 

Please list the classes that you have children in (in 2017) and would be happy to be the Classroom 

Representative for. We will only invite you to be the Classroom Representative for one of these. 

Class: ___________________________ Child’s Name: ___________________________ 

Class: ___________________________ Child’s Name: ___________________________ 

Class: ___________________________ Child’s Name: ___________________________ 

Class: ___________________________ Child’s Name: ___________________________ 

Class: ___________________________ Child’s Name: ___________________________ 

 

Please return the completed Expression of Interest by Friday 17 February 2017.  

You may return the form to the school office, or email the details to tamara.breen@iinet.net.au . 


